From:

To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Norfolk Boreas
Date: 25 November 2019 08:15:32

Dear Planning Inspectorate
My ref 20022886

I write to respectfully implore you to please look at the streams in Ivy Todd and West End when you visit the
village on 23rd January, 2020. The streams are very susceptible to flooding and we would really appreciate it if
you could see first hand exactly why we have concerns. This may seem a trivial matter in the grand scheme of
things, but we do believe that it requires your inspection please. I believe that you are due to visit Ivy Todd
Farm (my family home) on 23rd January.

(The Wissey rises near Bradenham, and flows for nearly 31 miles to join the River Great Ouse at Fordham).
I sincerely thank you for your time and consideration.

Yours faithfully
Diana Lockwood.





